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Thank you Mr. President,

Romania welcomes the Estonian delegation and congratulates Estonia for the presentation of the second UPR report.
We value the participation of Estonia as a member of the Human Rights Council. 
Mr. President,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We welcome the policy of Estonia of finding the right balance between the rights of persons using minorities’ languages and the need for universal knowledge of the official language.
Romania has to recommendations for Estonia:
1. To continue to adopt measures in order to ensure the protection of the rights of the child.
2. To continue to adopt measures in order to ensure the creation of a comprehensive anti-discrimination framework.
Thank you Mr. President.


